Sent: Wednesday, 12 July 2023 9:43 PM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] objection to development proposal DA2023/0130- Demolition of
existing building and construction and operation of an organic waste transfer
station

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.

Dear cumberland councillors,

i hope you are well. | write to express my strong objection to development proposal DA2023/0130, pertaining to the
demolition of existing building and construction and operation of an organic waste transfer station in our
community.

As a concerned resident and advocate for environmental preservation, this propose project would have adverse
effects on our neighbourhood, the well-being of its residents, and the overall ecological balance. one of the most
pressing concerns i have regarding this proposal is the potential impact on traffic congestion in our community.

we are a young family have 6years old boy and 4years old girl. we just moving in to lidcombe last year. we love our
community as we live on now.

i trust that Cumberland council will carefully consider these objections and take the necessary steps to address the
concerns raised by concerned residents like me.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. i look forward to a prompt response outlining the actions being taken in
the response to our objections.

Yours sincerely,
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